
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                  Magical Moment   

The colour for this week’s learning was 
orange. The children loved listening to the 
story of the week and building a cave for 
the bear in our construction challenge. 
 
We have been learning about Autumn this 
week. We looked for signs of Autumn in the 
garden, found surprises such as sycamore 
seeds, conkers and leaves in a sensory tray 
and made playdough hedgehogs.  
We also practised counting using acorns for 
Mr Squirrel.      
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Story of the Week 
 

 
 

Rhyme of the Week 
5 Little Acorns sitting in a tree. 

Along came Mr. Squirrel as 
hungry as could be. 

Then the Autumn winds blew 
and rustled all the leaves. 
 Down came an acorn; 

 Mr. Squirrel was so pleased! 
 

 
 

Homework Challenge 
Go on a number hunt! What numbers can you see around your house or 
on your way to school? You could look at door numbers, number plates, 

books, magazines. Can you find the numbers 1,2,3,4, and 5?   
 

You could record your experiences on the magical moment.  

Attendance Matters! 
 

Mrs Davies has been to congratulate all our Nursery 
for being in school and having the best attendance so 

far this term!  
Well done Nursery this is fantastic news, let’s keep 
this up.  

  


